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I strongly oppose SB210. Mail in voting is convenient and allows voters of all 

demographics to vote when it is convenient to them. Mail in voting results in a higher 

voting rate and is inclusive of more people. Elderly and those who work long hours 

may not be able to make it to the polls on the specific voting day, resulting in lower 

voter turnout. Oregon has been using mail in voting for a long time and incidences of 

voter fraud are low. In conclusion, mail in voting is a cost effective and convenient 

way to ensure the highest rate of voter turnout and inclusion.  


